
From: Jennie Bennett <Jennie.Bennett@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 9:33 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: You’re Invited to WBC’s Chicago International Gala 
 

Hi Steve, I attended the WBC event referenced below in my official capacity.  Thank you. 
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